Strategic Planning Listening Session 3
Atkinson 202
August 26, 2016

Committee Attendance: Mark Pelton, Dale Young, Susan Allen, Bob Orr, Bill Doerr, and Ken McGill.

The third and final listening session was held today. This listening session was scheduled for the staff to come and share their opinions on the Strategic Plan. There were eight staff members in attendance. 

Only one suggestion of note arose from the meeting.  Mindy Miller questioned the absence of the word “alumni” in the strategic plan. Discussion ensued as to why this word had been left out of the plan. It was agreed that the omission was an oversight and “alumni” would be incorporated into the strategic plan. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Today’s meeting was the last listening session to discuss the draft strategic plan. The steering committee will meet on September 5th in Atkinson 202 to discuss the comments made in the three listening sessions, as well as the input received through email.  Final edits will be made to the draft strategic plan at that time, with the goal of submitting the final version to President Dorman and Cabinet by mid-month. 



